
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

The University of Pikeville does not discriminate on the basis of race, ethnicity, color, sex, gender, 

gender identity, sexual orientation, religion, national origin, age or disabilities in its programs, activities, 

hiring, or the admission of students. 

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies 

under Title IX: 

Bethany Bowersock 

Title IX Coordinator 

University of Pikeville 

Rm. 203 Administration Building 

147 Sycamore Street 

Pikeville, KY 41501  

bethanybowersock@upike.edu  

 606-218-5344 

 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding other non-discrimination 

policies: 

Michael Pacheco 

Human Resources Director 

University of Pikeville 

Laughlin Cottage 

147 Sycamore Street 

Pikeville, KY 41501  

michaelpacheco@upike.edu  

606-218-5216 

If either individual is unavailable, inquiries concerning any non-discrimination policy may be directed to 

the other individual. 
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